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Dear David,

The end of 2022 was a celebratory time at HousingPlus.

In December, all 55 HousingPlus apartments at Chestnut Commons were occupied. Many
of the women and women-led families were able to celebrate their first holiday season in

stable, supportive housing.

And thanks to generous donors, like you, our tenants and their children received food
baskets and gift cards to make the holiday season a little brighter. (Pictured above

receiving her holiday gift card is tenant Shadequa H. with her case manager Cassandra.)

By supporting HousingPlus, you bring joy to our tenants and their families — during

the holidays and all year through.

Our 2023 is already starting on a high note at HousingPlus.
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This month, we completed a six-month
project to make our community room ADA-
accessible. Thanks to a generous grant as
part of Lowe’s Hometowns Project, all of
our tenants and community members,
regardless of ability, will be able to enjoy
our gathering space for group meetings,
tenant events, and so much more. As we
continue to recover from the effects of the
Covid pandemic, we are excited to be able
to begin hosting our growing community in
this newly renovated space.

Your continued support allows us to do more than provide housing; it enables
HousingPlus to provide therapy, employment assessments, community
engagement, and more.

HousingPlus staff have also been busy this
month. Dr. Mignon Carpenter, our Senior
Director of Permanent Supportive Housing,
v - ~ joined volunteers throughout the city for the
L . ] - annual NYC Homeless Outreach Population
-~ 3 s TR Estimate (HOPE) on January 24th. Over a

| ‘ single night, volunteers canvassed streets,
s _B subway stations, and other public spaces
across the city to identify individuals living
unsheltered.

=

Dr. Carpenter said of her experience: “As for the HOPE count, it was a wonderful
experience that helped to ground me in the important work we do here at HousingPlus. |
am exhausted, and every part of my body hurts, including my eyelashes and fingertips,
but | would do it all over again if given the opportunity.”

Will you donate today to allow us to continue to provide support to our tenants,
staff, and communities?

Thank you for being a partner of HousingPlus.

With gratitude,
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Rita Zimmer
Founder & Executive Director

Donate

Follow us on social media to learn more about the women we serve and hear about
ways you can get active in your community.

H B0 @ A

Copyright © 2023 HousingPlus, Inc. All rights reserved.

Our mailing address is:
315 Linwood Street
Brooklyn, NY 11208

212-213-0221
www.housingplusnyc.org

Want to change how you receive these emails?
You can update your preferences or unsubscribe from this list

https://go.housingplusnyc.org/webmail/981072/909504484/fe3a87f5bf52cc46bdecc9abbe4fff48230948ea9¢1025b7610a308f1a3b9f6a

3/3


https://go.housingplusnyc.org/e/981072/donate-/dyyhb5/909504484?h=nIC9iIPpIfxGZk_ifoNywzekMRwdy_sUIzhK3fonyx4
https://go.housingplusnyc.org/e/981072/housingplusnyc/dyyhb8/909504484?h=nIC9iIPpIfxGZk_ifoNywzekMRwdy_sUIzhK3fonyx4
https://go.housingplusnyc.org/e/981072/HousingPlusNYC/dyyhbc/909504484?h=nIC9iIPpIfxGZk_ifoNywzekMRwdy_sUIzhK3fonyx4
https://go.housingplusnyc.org/e/981072/housingplus-nyc-/dyyhbg/909504484?h=nIC9iIPpIfxGZk_ifoNywzekMRwdy_sUIzhK3fonyx4
https://go.housingplusnyc.org/e/981072/company-housing---solutions/dyyhbk/909504484?h=nIC9iIPpIfxGZk_ifoNywzekMRwdy_sUIzhK3fonyx4
https://go.housingplusnyc.org/e/981072/2023-01-31/dyyhbn/909504484?h=nIC9iIPpIfxGZk_ifoNywzekMRwdy_sUIzhK3fonyx4
https://go.housingplusnyc.org/emailPreference/epc/981072/-ulIHt0epm_I2ycWRnat0IAnWSjEzcAHAH7boZLf670/fe3a87f5bf52cc46bdecc9a6be4fff48230948ea9c1025b7610a308f1a3b9f6a/909504484
https://go.housingplusnyc.org/unsubscribeConfirm/981072/fe3a87f5bf52cc46bdecc9a6be4fff48230948ea9c1025b7610a308f1a3b9f6a/909504484

